
Immunity in the Community - Last Chance EVENT 

The "Immunity in the Community - Last Chance" Event is this Sunday, May 23, 2021 

from 9:00 AM to  2:00 PM at the Drive Through Vaccination Clinic.  The drive through 

clinic is located at the Old Saybrook Middle School, 60 Sheffield Street, Old Saybrook.   

No appointment is needed, and attendees will be able to choose which vaccine they 

would like to receive - Moderna, Pfizer, or Johnson and Johnson.  

(All three vaccines will be available. Those 12-18 years old may only receive the Pfizer 

Vaccine.)   

This will be the LAST first dose vaccination clinic at the Drive Through Vaccination 

Clinic.  Second dose only clinics are scheduled for Saturdays in June. The Old 

Saybrook Vaccination Clinic will close on June 30, 2021.    

Between 9-11 attendees will be able to receive a breakfast sandwich. 

Between 11-2 attendess will get to choose either a Hot Dog or a Hamburger as a snack. 

Together we can achieve Immunity in the Community! 

Stay Healthy and Stay Safe! 

 


